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Explanation for Silent STA Request 

 

Due to a technical issue, the station went off the air on May 16, 2023.  Efforts to determine the cause of 

the problem are ongoing.  While efforts are ongoing,  Civic Media, licensee of the station, notes that 

there is an  outstanding CP (LMS0000212869) for modification of the station and efforts to implement 

that CP are being made.  If repairs to the existing facility cannot be made, the station will remain silent 

until the CP is implemented.  

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=25076ff386f28959018705bbb2c51259&id=25076ff386f28959018705bbb2c51259&goBack=N

